
Dear Colleagues, 
  
The Camelid Workshop at the 70th Annual Meeting of the EAAP will be organized in Ghent, Belgium at 
the end of August. It is another great opportunity to promote camelid production sciences among non-
camelid animal scientists! 
  
As you know the deadline for regular abstract submission is very short (1st of Mach). However, the EAAP 
Scientific Committee and Wageningen Academic Publishers agreed to extend the time only for the 
Camelid Workshop. We can submit abstracts until 5th of April. But, the abstract submission site is only 
open until 4th March. After 4th of March, abstracts should be sent to Peter Naji  via e-mail 
(peter@camelicious.ae ) and as a chairman I will be able to load the submissions on the website. Hope 
this helps ISOCARD members to gain some time for abstract preparation. 
  
With kind regards, 
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